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June 11, 2020 
 
Board of Commissioners  
of Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John’s, NL   A1A 5B2 
 
Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon 
  Director of Corporate Services  

and Board Secretary 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro – Labrador Interconnected System Network 

Additions Policy Review and Labrador Interconnected System Transmission Expansion 
Study 

Please find enclosed Newfoundland Power's Request for Information NP-NLH-044. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact the undersigned at your convenience. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Gerard M. Hayes 
Senior Counsel 
 
Enclosure 
 
ec. Shirley A. Walsh Dennis Browne, Q.C. 
 Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Browne Fitzgerald Morgan Avis 
 
 Paul Coxworthy Senwung Luk 
 Stewart McKelvey Olthuis Kleer Townshed LLP  
 
 Denis J. Fleming Benoit Pepin  
 Cox & Palmer Rio Tinto 
 
 Dean Porter  
 Poole Althouse 



IN THE MATTER OF the Electrical Power 
Control Act, 1994, SNL 1994, Chapter E-5.1 
(the”EPCA”) and the Public Utilities Act, 
RSNL 1990, Chapter P-47 (the ”Act”), as 
amended, and regulations thereunder; and 
 
IN THE MATTER OF Order No. P.U. 43 
(2017) in relation to Hydro’s 2018 Capital 
Budget Application; and 
 
IN THE MATTER OF the Network Additions 
Policy Review, dated October 1, 2018; the 
Labrador Interconnected System – Network 
Additions Policy Date December 14, 2018; the 
Labrador Interconnected System Transmission 
Expansion Study dated October 31, 2018; and 
Revision 1 dated November 5, 2018 filed by 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro. 
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Request for Information 
 
 
NP-NLH-044 Please explain how Hydro will consider the principle of betterment in the 

application of its proposed Labrador Interconnected System Network 
Additions Policy? 

 
 
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 11th day of 
June, 2020. 
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